Mercer, Jennifer

From: Burley, Dave

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 2:34 PM

To: Young, Elizabeth; Hicks, Darren

Subject: Fw: RE :oil well drilling Old Harry Prospect EL 1150
dbutley@cnlopb.nl.ca

via Blackberry

From: Harmony Wagner

To: Burley, Dave; Ruelokke, Max

Cc: Clifford Lee ; Shawn Murphy ; Irene Novaczek ; Premier's Office ; Michael Mayne ; Allan Campbell ; Cynthia
Dunsford ; mitchell.tweel@pet.sympatico.ca ; Wayne - M.P. Mobile Easter ; njleclair@gov.pe.ca ;
rebrown@gov.pe.ca

Sent: Mon Mar 28 13:57:54 2011

Subject: RE :o01l well drilling Old Harry Prospect EL 1150

To whom it may concern,

On reading the description of this drilling plan for the Gulf of St Lawrence, I was concerned about the ambiguity in
the Miscellaneous section regarding the discharge of chemicals offshore.

I am also concerned about who takes financial/environmental responsibility if there is malfunction/disaster.
The location of this site will affect not only NL and Labrador, but PEI and NS if chemicals are discharged, plugs

malfunction or oil spills. This could ruin PEI livelthood in fishing, farming and tourism.

In this day and age, in the wake of the BP and Japanese tragedies, it saddens me to see our tax dollars continue to
support this "last century mindset” instead of looking forward, being innovative and pursuing safer, more
sustainable resources for maritime provinces such as:

offshore wind farms
lunar (tidal ) power

thank you for this opportunity to comment on this plan (which I do not support),

Harmoni Wainer, R.Ac



